
Good Morning BG Owners.... 

 
I trust that many of you have had the opportunity to explore the 
new phone application designed to connect our management 
company with each owner. As we work towards optimizing the 
new system, there are still several aspects we need to refine for 
smoother operation. 

 
To assist you in navigating this system, I recommend reviewing 
the tutorial provided by our Community Association Management 
(CAM) team. This resource addresses common inquiries related 
to contacting CAM, submitting work orders, and filing ARC 
applications. The tutorial offers a step-by-step guide for using 
both the phone app and the CAM website. 

 
Please find the tutorial link below. Simply follow the on-screen 
prompts and click the pulsing orange radial button to progress 
through the tutorial. I hope this resource proves helpful in 
addressing any questions you may have regarding the new 
system. 

 
https://cincsystems.tourial.com/pages/homeownerapp 
 
Lorrie 


